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Dear OLQH Families,  

 

Thank you to all the families who attended our 4K and K-2 Christmas concerts! We 

were overjoyed by the wonderful turnout of family and friends, and your support 

truly made these events so special. A heartfelt thank you goes to our incredible stu-

dents, dedicated staff, and the talented Mrs. Rifleman for their hard work and crea-

tivity in making each concert a resounding success! 

As we prepare our hearts for the birth of our Savior, let us remember to keep the 

true meaning of the season at the center of our lives. In the midst of the rush and 

busyness, it can be easy to lose sight of what Christmas is truly about. Advent of-

fers us a beautiful opportunity to pause, find quiet moments, and draw closer to 

God through prayer and reflection. I encourage you to take time with your family to 

sit together in prayer, opening your hearts to hear how God is revealing Himself to 

each of you during this holy season. 

 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Shelley L. Bruley  

 
Please pray for the  

following people: 

Richard Sedall 
Jeannie Arndt 

Dates to Remember 

 
DECEMBER 

16—Late Start Monday 

20—Birthday Breakfast 

25—MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

27—Family Ice Skating at SWC  
Recreation Center 9-10:30 am 

JANUARY 

1—Happy New Year! 

2—Students return to school. 
3—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

This one will be our Peace.” - Micah 5:5 
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We will celebrate  
family Masses  
on the following dates: 

 
Friday, January 10 at 2:30 pm 
Friday,  April 25 at 2:30 pm 
   ALL ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US! 

Royal Parent News  

 

Next Bingo Date: Sunday, Dec. 15 at 1 pm 
 
Next Meeting Date:  Wed. Jan. 8  at 6 pm 

ACS Board of Directors  - Spring Meeting 2025 

All ACS families are invited to attend our Board of Directors meeting on: 

Wednesday, February 5 at 4:30 pm in the AHS/AMS Library 

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program updates and  

reminder of enrollment process for WPCP 

Please contact Kerry Meinel to reserve your seat:   

715-422-0901 or e-mail:  kmeinel@assumptioncatholicschools.org 

A huge thank you to Jessica Tritz for 
faithfully bringing Maggie to our 
reading groups every week.  Our  
students absolutely love reading with 
her!  Maggie’s gentle companionship 
makes  every Thursday’s reading  
session extra special. 



 

Page 3 K-2 Newsletter 

What’s Jammin’ in Gym? 

December 2024 Edition   
It is hard to believe we are nearing the end of Hex 3 and Christmas is approaching.  

 
We completed our second annual Turkey Trot and it was a huge success.  
Congratulations to all our students for doing their best and participating in the race. 
Every one of them embraced St. Sebastian in their actions during the Trot.  
Congratulations to Boden Keyzer for being the “Grand Turkey”, and completing the race 
in six minutes. My hats off to all the other winners for a job well done.  

 
We have been having much fun when the Riverkings join us for class.  The team brings 
so much excitement to class. The Riverkings show and embrace the importance of a 
team, communication, sportsmanship, and dedication.  

 
We have been having a fantastic time building snowmen, gingerbread men, gingerbread 
houses, ornaments, Rudolph, and hockey rinks with items we use in our physical  
education class. The students needed to plan what their team was to build, execute, and  
retrieve the items by moving on the Spooner board. Ask your child to tell you about 
their Spooner board experience. 

 
During the Christmas season take time to play as a family, take a walk, play outside, and 
play a board game…have fun with each other! 

 
May you all have a very Merry Christmas and a happy and healthy 2025!   

 
        Below are some pictures of the students' creations and on the Spooner boards: 
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OLQH 4K Christmas Concert 
December 12, 2024 

A Message from Mrs. Rifleman 

Congratulations to all the students at OLQH on two wonderful concerts  

this past week.  Your hard work paid off and you all rose to the  

occasion to create two wonderful performances!  I’m so proud of you all! 

 
View concerts here:  https://youtube.com/@assumptioncatholicschoolsw2189si=VctPt1nzdlSohk1S 

OLQH K-2 Christmas Concert 
December 10, 2024 

https://youtube.com/@assumptioncatholicschoolsw2189?si=VctPt1nzdlSohk1S

